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11L0YD'S REGISTER @F SEIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

17th Harch, 1961,

Dear Birs,

Motorship "ADNA"

The Society's flong Kong Surveyors have re;orted
that some Hetmlock repairs were cerried out to. the
main engine Nlo. 4 cylinder cover early lact February.

It wae recommended, however, that there Hetalock
repaire should be epecially examined by the end of
Aupuet, 1961, and the Committee have continued the
ciuns gsubject to thie matter being dealt with by that
time,

Youre ferithfully,

c.c. Oslo

Beputy Clerk to the
Clageification Committee,

lieeere, llansen-"angen Hederi A/S,
Box 22,
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